
Dear Community Liaison Committee (CLC) participant:  
  
Please join our team on Tuesday, March 7, for the next Community Liaison Committee meeting. 
This date has been rescheduled from the previously deferred meeting in November 2016. The 
meeting will be held from 7:00 pm - 9:00 p.m. at Solina Hall, located at 1964 Concession Road 6, 
Hampton. 
 
Members of our team are looking forward to meeting with you to share project milestones and 
provide updates on the annual monitoring report and the Biodiversity and Habitat Plan. To ensure 
we have enough time to discuss this information as well as topics we’ve received from committee 
members, we would like to propose the following agenda items: 
 
Agenda Topics: 
 
Construction Update - Overview of 2016 & Look ahead to 2017 
Review of 2016 Annual Monitoring Report & What we saw over the year 
Final Wrap up of Permit to Take Water 
Review of Storm Water Management System 
Review of updated Biodiversity and Habitat Creation plan, which incorporates the feedback we 
received from the workshop held in May 
 
If there are additional items you would like to see on the agenda, we kindly ask that you forward 
them to us by February 24, 2017. A proposed agenda for the evening will be distributed and posted 
on our website on February 28, one week in advance of the meeting.  
 
In addition, we are pleased to inform you that the 2016 Annual report will be made available on our 
project website on Tuesday, February 21 which will allow members time to review the report in 
advance of our meeting together. 
 
If you have any questions in the interim, please don’t hesitate to contact me. We look forward to 
seeing you there. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Dana Gardner 
Community Relations 
Community.Relations@HydroOne.com 
Tel:  1-877-345-6799 
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